
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 24 September 2002 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
STANSTED AIRPORT ADVISORY PANEL 
 
A meeting of the Stansted Airport Advisory Panel will be held at the Council Offices, 
London Road, Saffron Walden, on Wednesday 2 October 2002 at 6.30 pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
ELIZABETH FORBES 
 
Chief Executive 
 

A G E N D A 

PART  I 

 

1 Apologies for absence and declarations of interest. 
 
2 Minutes of the meeting held on 17 September 2002 (attached). 
 
3 Business arising. 
 
4 Formulation of reasons for no additional runways at Stansted. 
 
5 Next meeting – 14 October 2002 at 7.30 pm at Great Dunmow. 
 
 
To:- Councillors Mrs M A Caton, Mrs J F Cheetham, A Dean, M L Foley, 

Mrs E J Godwin, R A Merrion, G Sell, R C Smith, A C Streeter and 
P A Wilcock. 

 
 

ALL MEMBERS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THIS MEETING 
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